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From: Hunter, Gia <ghunter@textron.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 6:39 PM
To: DWD Trade Act - Warn Notices
Subject: Textron Specialized Vehicles WARN Notice

**** Thig is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from

unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

November 27, 2018

Indiana Department of Workforce Development | jmgéu%ﬁv"fm’f
Dislocated Worker Unit j

10 North Senate Avenue :; NOV 28 2018

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2277

Email: warn-notice@dwd.in.gov

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is being issued in accordance with the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act (WARN)
in order to notify you that due to a change in business circumstances, Textron Specialized Vehicles will be
conducting a permanent reduction in force of its Coatesville facility effective November 27, 2018. The facility

closure will affect approximately 107 employees.

All affected employees have been notified of their expected separation dates and that their Separation from

employment will be permanent. The terminations will begin on November 27, 2018.
Textron Specialized Vehicles is not part of a union. Bumping rights do not exist.
Questions concerning the foregoing should be directed to me.,

Sincerely,




(Gia Hunter

Director, Human Resources
Textron Specialized Vehicles
(O): 706.560.6141

(C): 706.829,7982

ghunter@textron.com

Copy to:

Andy Cook

Mayor — Westfield
130 Penn Street
Westfield, IN 46074
FAX (317) 804-3010



